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Written by Paul Brassard

FEB 29 PROGRAM RECAP DAN STOVER MUSIC CONTEST
Club maestro Georg Eittinger, once again brought three outstanding high-
school-age musicians to entertain us while competing for prize money. Third
place went to Shannon Tsai, a 10th grader at SMHS, who played the cello.
Second place went to Danielle Tsai, a senior at Flintridge Prep, who played
the violin while being accompanied on the piano by her mother. Danielle was
part of our Dan Stover competition in earlier years. First Prize went to
Kingston Cao, a 10th grader at LACSA who played a Chopin piece on the
piano. With his win at the club level, Kingston will move on to the regional
competition.

MARCH 4 PROGRAM. International Committee Update
We have one of the most active and most experienced international
committees in the district. Come hear about their latest exploits.

LUNAR NEW YEAR CELEBRATION POSTPONED T0 SUN. MARCH 10
Mark your calendars accordingly. Yes, itâ€™s okay to celebrate the lunar new
year in mid-March. Itâ€™s going to be a lot of fun.

BUILD BIKES WITH EVA LIN
Superstar Realtor, and soon to be inducted Rotarian, Eva Lin, will be building
200 bicycles at Victory Park from 9-12 am on Saturday, May 4th. This is a
wonderful hands-on service project opportunity as several of us learned last
fall when we participated. The bikes are easy to assemble (no experience
necessary), refreshments are provided, and you get to see some of the bikes
being given out to deserving young people and see the smiles. May 4th is
also the day of the Corazon House Build in Mexico, which is another great
hands-on project.



DISTRICT ASSEMBLY MAY 18
District Governor-elect Mike Driebe, who is very busy these days, was â€œin
the houseâ€​ on Thursday and invited everyone to attend the District
Assembly May 18. This is a wonderful opportunity to meet other Rotarians,
to get training for our jobs in the club, and to see the 4-Way Speech and
Dan Stover district level final competitions. Carpool with other members of
our club and have even more fun.

Upcoming Schedule (Invite a friend)
Mar 7 International Projects Committee Update JP Mainguy
Mar 14 Paul Haris Luncheon at Huntington Library (RSVP required)
Mar 21 Titan Robotics Demonstration
Mar 28 RYLA Students
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